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Re: Public hearing: 2646 Violet Street, two lot subdivision
 
I live  this property at 2635 Violet Street. I am very concerned about this
property being sub-divided because of the parking issue. Our street is already full of cars, and I already
often cannot park in front of my own home because there are just not enough parking spots. Also,
more cars are making the street less safe for our children, as we do not have any sidewalks and the
cars block visibility.
 
If the property is sub-divided, we will have more cars on the street vying for somewhere to park. It is a
problem. It's an inconvenience and is unsafe. And it will make it harder in the future for us to sell our
homes if there is nowhere to park. Nobody wants to live in a traffic-congested street.
 
Thank you for considering my thoughts on this.
 
Please do not use my name publicly. Thank you.
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